Dear friends of Eisen|Letunic: The past six months have been our busiest and most
successful period yet. Take a look at what we’ve been up to:

e Three new non-motorized transportation plans! We’ve been hired to update the
Bay Area’s regional bicycle plan (through an on-call contract with MTC); update
the Contra Costa Countywide Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan (as subconsultants to Fehr
& Peers); and help Caltrain develop its first bicycle master plan.

e The Alameda Countywide Strategic Pedestrian Plan, which we prepared for the
Alameda County Transportation Improvement Authority (ACTIA), won this
year’s “focused issue” planning award from APA’s Northern California section.
The award is especially gratifying because the plan was our firm’s first project.
On a related note, our firm was profiled in ACTIA’s latest annual report.

e We made the cover of the July/August issue of CalPlanner with an article on how
general plans should address global warming, while the August issue of
Northern News featured our article on the above-mentioned plan for ACTIA.

e We will be making several presentations at the upcoming CCAPA and Walk/Bike
California annual conferences. Look for us at these two events.

— Victoria Eisen and Niko Letunic (victoria@ or niko@eisenletunic.com)

PS: We, too, receive a lot of mail. If you’d like to be removed from our mailing list,
please e-mail either of us—we’ll understand.



